
 

Harvard Elementary Eagle’s Nest 
Enrichment Classes for Fall 2025 

Registration for Fall 2025 begins at midnight on Tuesday, July 1 and ends at 
midnight on Friday, August 22.  After Friday, August 22nd registration will not 
reopen.   (NOTE: Registration is open for a full 8 weeks.) 

Registration and payments will be processed directly via each Vendor on their 
registration websites. Note all Vendors are HISD Approved Vendors. When purchasing 
for a class, be sure of your decision.  There will be no refunds provided by the Vendor at 
any time unless a class does not form. In the event a class does not form, the Vendor 
will reach out to you.  Refer to Harvard Elementary Eagle’s Nest webpage, located 
on the school’s website, for the direct links to the Fall 2025 Enrichment Class 
Listings.  Please feel free to reach out to the vendors for any questions you may 
have about their classes via their links. 

Classes begin on Monday, September 8, and end on Friday, December 12.  It is your 
responsibility to notify your child’s classroom teacher of the class(es) you have signed 
up for; so they know to send your child to the Eagle’s Nest the day the class is held. 

Your child will report to the school cafeteria on the day of class.  All Vendor Instructors 
will pick up your children from the school cafeteria. Attendance, snacks, restroom break 
will be provided and at 3:15 classes will begin in their assigned classrooms.  

Classes will end at 4:15 (60 minute classes).  (NOTE about Snacks:  HISD provides 
snacks.  However, you are also welcome to pack extra snacks in your child’s lunch 
bag.  Inform your children they are not to share their snacks with any of their 
friends due to any food allergies children may have.  Also, inform them they are 
only to eat their snacks during the snack time allowed in the school cafeteria.  
Snacks are not allowed in the classrooms.) 

Regarding Pick Up for students registered solely in Enrichment Classes: 

Students registered solely in Enrichment Classes are to be picked up at the Eagle’s Nest 
Pick Up, located on 810 Harvard St. beginning at 4:15, promptly.  Adults must be 
prepared to present to Eagle’s Nest Staff a valid form of ID, as well as the car tag the 
school has provided you.  All adults picking up children must be authorized to pick up 
your child. (This information is required of you when you register for your classes via the 
registration on the vendor websites.) There will be no exceptions. Thank you. 

Thank you. 


